
From: Allen, Meredith
Sent: 5/4/2012 3:39:23 PM
To: 'jmh@cpuc.ca.gov' (jmh@cpuc.ca.gov); 'mlc@cpuc.ca.gov' (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov);

'efr@cpuc.ca.gov' (efr@cpuc.ca.gov); 'sks@cpuc.ca.gov' (sks@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'rst@cpuc.ca.gov' (rst@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Invitation: PG&E Emergency Exercise

Michelle, Ed, Julie, Raffy and Sunil,

On June 7, PG&E will be conducting its annual company Emergency Exercise and I would like 
to invite CPSD and Energy Division staff to attend as observers. Below is the information 
concerning the exercise.

If you would like your staff to participate this year, please respond to me with the names of 
your designated attendees. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Meredith

415-973-2868

Date/Time: Thursday June 7, 2012, Exercise will begin at 7:30 a.m. and will
conclude by 4:30 p.m.

J Location: PG&E offices at 245 Market

Scenario: Earthquake event

Exercise Type: Functional exercise
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